
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 8, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 604 
Re: New Satellite Facility for International Volume Billed to San Antonio 
TX 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
 
Due to heavy in-bound volume at UPRR’s San Antonio TX ramp and the 
resultant congestion, the UPRR has established a satellite facility at Remount 
TX.  Effective immediately, all international volume billed to San Antonio will be 
drayed to Remount by the UPRR, with notification of availability issued upon in-
gate at Remount.  The Remount facility is fenced and secure and the UPRR 
will use a bonded cartage agent to move units from the San Antonio ramp to 
Remount. 
 
Trains en route to San Antonio will continue to be metered so that the San 
Antonio TOFC ramp can remain fluid.  The Remount facility should allow the 
San Antonio ramp to increase productivity, and hopefully negate the need for 
metering in the near term.  The Remount facility is projected to remain in 
operation for thirty to forty days. 
 
Following information applies: 
 
Hours of operation: 07:00 to 23:00; 7 days per week 
 
Address: Remount TX Satellite Facility 

4703 N. Pan M 
San Antonio, TX 78224 

 
Directions: 
 
· The satellite facility is approximately six miles from the Sherman Street 

ramp     
· Heading North on Interstate 35 from New Braunfels Street, turn left 

(west) on Rittiman 
· Go under Interstate 35 to second light 
· At Rittiman Plaza turn left. 
· Stay on Rittiman Plaza until you come to dead end. 
· Turn left at dead end and continue until you reach the "Check-in" gate 
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